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Thursday 1st September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome Back KS1 Pupils 
 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a good summer break and are ready for your child 
to return to school on Friday 2nd September.  
 
All children should arrive for school by 8:55 am.  The school gate will be open to children 
from 8:50 am so that children can make their way up to their new classrooms.  School 
finishes at 3:20 pm each day. 
 
Year 1 & 2 teachers will be waiting in the playground in the morning of the first day ready 
to greet the children and remind them of their classrooms. From Monday 5th September, 
children will make their own way to their classrooms every morning.   
 
There will be members of staff on the school gate each morning to support your child 
should they need it. 

 
All children are expected to return to school in full school uniform.  If you feel you would 
benefit from our donated school uniforms, please let us know by emailing or phoning the 
school office. 

 
Breakfast club will start on Friday 2nd September at 8am for children in Years 1-6 who are 
already registered.  Alongside this, our after-school club, ‘The Green’ will be starting on 
Friday 2nd September for children in Years 1-6 who are already registered. 
 
Please email the admin team admin@shsharingey.co.uk if you would like to enquire about 
a place for your child in either our breakfast or after school clubs. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Head teacher 
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